New York City Council
Stated Meeting

March 10, 2022

PROPOSED AMENDMENT to Int. 71

By Council Member Yeger

The proposed amendment would strike the entirety of Section 3, which authorizes the department

to require a renewal application from a recipient.

The proposed amendment would renumber the remaining Sections accordingly.



